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6 June 2018
Dear Applicant,
Thank you for expressing an interest in the Teaching Assistant vacancies we have here at Seaview Primary School.  I hope that you find this information pack useful and informative as you make your decision about whether to apply.

Our school is a challenging, inner city primary school, so it is not for the faint hearted!  I am privileged to have a creative, dynamic staff who always put the needs of our children first.  In February 2015 we had a very successful Ofsted Inspection and we were once again judged to be a ‘good’ school.  We are very proud of this achievement; however, we will of course not rest until we are judged to be outstanding.
I am searching for three outstanding Teaching Assistants, who will complement our staff team.  Two of these posts are permanent and one post is temporary for one year.  The successful applicants will start with us on 1 September 2018 and will be prepared to support across the primary age range.
I look forward to receiving your application.
Yours sincerely,
Karen Field
KAREN FIELD

HEADTEACHER

Seaview Primary School





The Avenue, Deneside, Seaham





County Durham SR7 8PD





Telephone: (0191) 581 3974








Headteacher : Mrs. Karen Field M.Ed.


